JUDICIAL COUNCIL OF CALIFORNIA



RFP-412020-MJ
PAPER



NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
April 14, 2020

After evaluation of the proposals submitted in response to (RFP) # RFP-412020-MJ, and review and approval of the evaluation team’s recommendation, the Judicial Council of California has selected Spicer Paper as the preferred goods provider for the goods set forth in the subject RFP.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Provided contract negotiations can be successfully finalized, the JCC intends to award the contract/Purchase Order for these goods to Spicer Paper.

